
Due to the provisions of the Local Government (access to information) Act 1985, you cannot be assured of any 
confidentiality, as any correspondence received will be available for public inspection. If you wish to comment on any 
other issue please do so in a separate letter.   

DATE CONSULTATION ENDS: 10/08/2020 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

The council has received a new application for a temporary licence to place tables 
and chairs on the public highway under the London Local Authorities Act 1990 (as 
amended).  The details of the application are as follows:

DRUMMOND STREET STREATERY 
Amenities to be placed to the front in the suspended parking bays of 

the following premises 126 – 130 Drummond Street, 124 Drummond 
Street, 133-135 Drummond Street, 131 Drummond Street  

& 121-123 Drummond Street. 

PROPOSAL: TO PLACE 59 Tables, 104 Chairs, Barriers & Umbrellas as 
part of fixed structures 
Monday to Sunday 10:00 - 22:00 
New Application ON THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY 

Any person wishing to make representations to this application may 

do so by emailing:TablesandChairsLicence@camden.gov.uk 
by: 10/08/2020 

quoting our ref: 2020/3373/TC 

The application and information submitted with it can be viewed on the Council’s 
website: by visiting www.camden.gov.uk and following the links.  Members of the 
public who do not have access to the Internet can use a computer to view the 
applications at 5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG. 

APPLICATION TO PLACE AMENITIES ON THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY 
RENEWAL APPLICATION
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